
STAFF UPDATE FROM PRESIDENT PAUL CARLSEN – April 27, 2020 
 
 
Team LTC, 
 
Yesterday we sadly learned of the first death attributed to COVID-19 in Manitowoc County. Our thoughts 
are with their friends and family, and with everyone who has lost someone to COVID-19. 
 
Please continue to practice protective habits: stay home as much as possible, practice physical distancing 
when you leave your home, wash your hands often, avoid touching your face, wear a mask when you are 
around others, cover your coughs and sneezes, and daily clean and disinfect frequently touched surfaces. 
As we begin to open campus to more students and team members, for those of you who are authorized 
to come to campus, practicing these protective habits to protect our students and ourselves remains as 
important as ever. 
 
Thanks, Paul  
 

 


